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Our plastic sea animal sculptures look fantastic and I hope you enjoy looking at 
them and the other learning during our exhibition. It has been wonderful to see 
excellent teamwork as well as creativity and problem solving throughout the project 
as adaptations have been made along the way. Another part of our learning towards 
the end of this term has been exploring the issue of plastic recycling in school and 
there have been some excellent persuasive letters written to Mrs Williams 
campaigning for more to be done! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kilve Court 
We are very excited and a little nervous about our trip to Kilve on Monday. I am sure 
everyone will have an amazing time. Please arrive at school between 8:30 and 8:45. 
If you have medications to be handed over to Mrs Gee, please arrive nearer to 8:30. 
We aim to leave before 9:15 and you are welcome to stay to wave off the coach.  
 
Cello performance – Thursday 7th April 2:30pm 
As our block of cello lessons come to an end, Mr Davies, the cello teacher, would like 
to invite you to watch a performance of a few pieces.   
 
 
 


